
From: Taylor, Richele
To: David Glaccum (davidglaccum@gov.sc.gov) <davidglaccum@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/18/2016 5:17:30 PM
Subject: FW: Joint Use Dock - Peter J. Kuhns Permit No. OCRM-15-211-B

FYI
 
 
 
From: Taylor, W. Marshall [mailto:taylorwm@dhec.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 5:09 PM

To: Taylor, Richele

Subject: Joint Use Dock - Peter J. Kuhns Permit No. OCRM-15-211-B
 
Richele,
 
Earlier this summer, Holly Pisarek forwarded copies of letters she received from Michael Maucher (dated May 11, 2016) and 
Jane Perdue (dated May 12, 2016) concerning the above-referenced permit.  A request for review of staff's permitting 
decision was filed with the Board, the Board held a Final Review Conference, and staff's decision was upheld.  The time to 
appeal the Final Agency Decision has not yet run.  The following is a detailed chronology:
 
May 3, 2016 - Michael and Lisa LaPlant filed an RFR challenging the permit;

June 22, 2016 - DHEC Board held a Final Review Conference;
July 19, 2016 - DHEC Board upheld the staff’s decision and issued an FAD; July 20, 2016 - FAD was mailed to the LaPlants;

July 22, 2016 - FAD was received by the LaPlants (via certified mail);

August 22, 2016 - Deadline for filing Request for Contested Case at the ALC.
 
Earlier today, the Department received a copy of a Request for Contested Case filed with the Administrative Law 
Court by Cody Lenhardt, counsel for the LaPlants.
 
Please let me know if additional information is necessary.
 
Regards,
Marshall
 
W. Marshall Taylor, Jr.
General Counsel
SC Department of Health and Environmental Control
2600 Bull Street
Columbia, SC   29201
Office:  803-898-3350
Fax:  803-898-3367

PRIVACY NOTICE: The information contained in this message and all attachments transmitted with it 
may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information intended solely for the use of the 
individual or entity to whom it is addressed. Access to this information by any other individual is 
unauthorized and may be unlawful.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you 
are hereby notified that any reading, dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use of this 
message or its attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please 
notify the sender immediately and delete the information without retaining any copies. Thank you.
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